
From: Janet McMillan
To: Mehgan Taack
Cc: jabmcmillan77320@yahoo.com; Jennifer Flowers; Linda B Diers
Subject: #2 Waco Landfill
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 4:05:04 PM

Thanks again for your efforts to include my concerns.  (No doubt more experienced Apple users have been
successful reaching your office;)

Docket No 22022-00977-MSW
Permit No 2400
Waco Landfill

        I continue to be extremely concerned about the possible (if not eventually probable) contamination of the
underground  water source
in Limestone county due to the proposed Waco Landfill.

        Waco seems to have the ability to contract waste disposal from surrounding metro areas like Dallas/Ft.Worth
(or others) and will financially benefit
to the detriment of future generations of Limestone county residents.

        If we lose our drinking water, we will be forced to drink from top water/lake resources—and considering this
recent drought / climate change,
we are well aware good water is hard to find!

        Please speak for the residents who depend on the good artisan water that serves our homes and families and do
not allow this landfill to
become reality in Limestone county.
       
        We are the stewards of this land.
        Protect us from the special interests of Waco politics.
        Be our voice!

Janet Burke McMillan
23 Jones View Dr.
Huntsville, Texas 77320

or

6725 Hwy 84 W.
Coolidge, Texas 76635
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